
24th February, 2014 
Tokyo Gas Engineering Co. Ltd., 

 

TGE was awarded the order of PMC Services for Map Ta Phut LNG Terminal in 

Thailand 

 

Tokyo Gas Engineering Co, Ltd. (President: Mr. Keiji Aihara, and hereinafter referred to 

as “TGE”) is awarded the order for PMC Services for Phase II expansion of Map Ta Phut 

LNG Receiving Terminal in Thailand from PTTLNG Company Limited. It is the first time 

that Japanese engineering company is awarded the order of PMC for such big scale 

project of LNG receiving terminal in overseas. 

Map Ta Phut LNG Terminal is the first LNG receiving terminal in Thailand. The capacity 

for Phase I is 5MMTPA and 10MMTPA for Phase II. TGE has been contributing to 

PTTLNG through engineering work for this terminal from Phase I. At Phase II, TGE was 

awarded for FEED and EPC contractor selection. TGE, a member of Tokyo Gas group 

has been admitted by PTTLNG through the engineering performance as an extensive 

experience of engineering, procurement, construction and operation of numerous LNG 

receiving terminals in Tokyo Gas Co., Ltd. as well as other domestic and overseas LNG 

projects. 

EPC contractor for Phase II is planned to be awarded around the beginning of February, 

2014, and EPC work will be finished by the end of March, 2017. 

TGE will continue positively working on plant engineering area to achieve “Challenge 

2020 Vision”. 

 


